
 

ALL INDIA 
BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED 

EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATION 
Central Headquarters 

New Delhi-110001 

 

President 
S. Sivakumar 

Mob: 09486102121 
 

General Secretary 
Prahlad Rai 

Mob:9868278222 
E-mail:gsaibsnlea@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary 
T.C. Jain 

Mob:9868188748 
E-mail:tcjain_1957@yahoo.co.in 

 
No. AIBSNLEA/MOC/2019-20/       Dated: 31st May, 2019 
 
 
To  
 
Shri Ravi Shankar Prasad,  
Hon'ble Minister of Communications 
New Delhi. 
 
Hon’ble Sir, 
 
 On behalf of the All India BSNL Executives’ Association [AIBSNLEA], Central 

Headquarters, New Delhi representing over 20,000 executives of BSNL welcomes and felicitates 

your good self on assuming the high office of Hon'ble Minister of Law and Justice; Minister of 

Communications; and Minister of Electronics and Information Technology.  We are confident that 

under your dynamic leadership BSNL will turn around and will achieve its old pristine glory. 

We assure our fullest cooperation to your endeavor to provide reliable telecom services to the 

people of this country on affordable rate. 

 

With kind regards, 

        
Yours Sincerely 

 
(Prahald Rai) 

General Secretary, AIBSNLEA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


